
 
 

 

 

CERAP Legislative Report  

 

Due to the nature of the changes to the current safety assessment tool, the CERAP Committee did not 

complete a report for 2022. The Committee asks for a pause in reporting going due to the lack of data 

available for the new tool. The Committee plans to report again in 2025, when data becomes available. The 

Committee looks forward to evaluating this new safety assessment tool 

 


